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Dear Senator Wagner and Rep. Andrea Salinas:
 
I am opposed to HP 2001 for the following reasons:
 

·         Will increase demolitions of smaller, less expensive houses
·         Will eliminate single family neighborhoods statewide
·         Will displace vulnerable families by pricing out lower income families,
especially renters
·         Will take away local control of zoning, planning, and development
·         Will take re-zone neighborhoods without public input
·         Will not mandate any affordability in the new refill development

 
Please cast a no vote on this bill.
 
Sincerely,
Barbara Bowers
6388 SW Capitol Hwy.
Apt. 202
Portland, OR 97239
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